
Fareham Academy History Overview – Year 11 
 
 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Topic(s) 

“A Golden age?” 
Elizabethan England 
c1568-1603 

Migration, Empires and 
the people 
c790 to the present day 

Migration, Empires and 
the people 
c790 to the present day 

GCSE History revision 
Programme 

GCSE History revision 
Programme 

 

Topic Objectives 

To demonstrate an 
increased depth of 
knowledge of key 
features of Elizabethan 
England. 
 
To analyse the 
historical environment 
with a focus on 
Kenilworth Castle. 

To demonstrate a firm 
understanding of the 
development of the 
population of Britain, 
from the 8th-15th 
centuries, in overview. 
 
To be able to recall the 
beginnings of English 
empire-building. 

To be able to show an 
accurate knowledge of 
the development, 
impact and decline of 
the British Empire. 
 
To evaluate the positive 
impact of migration on 
Britain and the wider 
world. 

To demonstrate an 
increasingly in-depth 
knowledge of key 
events, concepts and 
personalities. 
 
To continue to develop 
key historical skills, 
exam technique and 
timing.  

To demonstrate an 
increasingly in-depth 
knowledge of key 
events, concepts and 
personalities. 
 
To continue to develop 
key historical skills, 
exam technique and 
timing. 

 

Acquired 
Knowledge/Skills 

AO1: To be able to 
show understanding of 
the key features of the 
period of study. 
 
AO3: Continue to 
analyse, evaluate and 
deploy sources in order 
to make substantiated 
judgements. 

AO1: To be able to 
show knowledge and 
understanding of a 
broad period of 
History. 
 
AO2: To be able to 
demonstrate a sound 
knowledge of cause, 
consequence and 
significance. 

AO1: To show an 
increasing depth of 
knowledge regarding 
key aspects of the 
period of study. 
 
AO2: To understand the 
impact of global events 
on Britain’s status as a 
world power. 

AO1: To be able to 
recount key facts, dates 
and concepts with 
confidence. 
 
AO2: To recall and 
deploy cause, 
consequence and 
significance of key 
events. 

AO3: To be able to 
analyse, evaluate and 
use sources in order to 
make substantiated 
judgements. 
 
AO4: To be able to 
explain how and why 
interpretations can 
differ. 

 

Assessments 

Practice Paper 2 
Assessment 
 
(Based on AQA past-
paper) 

Mock Exam 
 
(Based on AQA past-
papers 1 and 2) 

Practice Paper 2 
Assessment 
 
(Based on AQA past-
paper) 

Practice Paper 1 
Assessment 
 
(As part of the Revision 
programme, students 
will complete and 
self/peer-assess an 
exam question every 
lesson) 

Practice Paper 2 
Assessment 
 
(As part of the Revision 
programme, students 
will complete and 
self/peer-assess an 
exam question every 
lesson) 

 
 
 
 

 


	Fareham Academy History Overview – Year 11

